Minutes from May 5, 2020 Conference Call Meeting of the
Ashley Falls Historic District Commission

In attendance: Sandra Preston, Pricilla Reuger, Bob Pasqualina, Richard Chernoff, Lou Levine
—committee members. Pat Levine, and Nick Green, members of the public.

Pat agreed to take minutes.
The meeting was called to order at 5:01pm.

Bob read the statement regarding “Conducting Meetings under Gov. Baker’s 3/12/20
Emergency Suspension of Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law.”

It was moved by Bob and seconded by Lou to approve the minutes as distributed. The
motion was approved unanimously.

The only item on the agenda was discussion and possible action on the response to the
questions from the Select Board.

A draft response had been circulated to the Commissioners with a request for changes. Lou
moved and Bob seconded that the draft, incorporating the proposed changes, be sent to
the selectmen.

After discussion, and the insertion of additional changes, the motion to send the draft as
amended was voted on and approved unanimously.

The time and date of the next meeting was set for Tuesday, May 12t at 5pm. The agenda
will include a discussion of Nick Green’s applications to the Commission and the application
from Mary O’'Brian. These documents have been forwarded to all Commissioners, and color
chips for the Green application can be picked up at Lou’s home.

Bob moved the meeting be adjourned and Lou seconded it. It was approved unanimously.



